
 
 
 

Howard Headlines: 

Harvest: 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our harvest display this week. We know that 

the recipients of your kind donations will be very grateful. The food bank has already 

collected the food and are amazed at how generous you have all been. 

Christmas performance dates: 

Key stage 1 – All performances are in 

the afternoon and will take place in 

the school assembly hall. 

Tuesday 12th December – Reception 

Wednesday 13th December – Year1 

Thursday 14th December – Year 2 

Key stage 2 

Monday 18th December – Years 3 / 4 / 

5 Carol Concert at St Andrew’s 

Church (2.15pm) 

Monday 18th December – Year 6 

Christmas Recital – School Hall 

(6.00pm) 

Please look out for letters from your 

child’s class with further information. 

Christmas Lunch: 

Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day will 

be on Friday 15th December. 

 

In exchange for one pound the children may 

wear their merriest Christmas Jumper to 

school! All money raised will be donated to 

the charity Save the Children. 

 

Science opens doors: 

On Tuesday 21st November the Science Opens 

Doors project team will be running a workshop 

for pupils and their parents in the school hall 

from 3.45pm to 5.00pm. Everyone is welcome. 

This is a great opportunity for you and your 

child to have fun learning science together by 

doing some simple science experiments. All 

children must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

A polite request: 

We value and try hard to maintain a good relationship with our local community. With this 

in mind, please could all adults collecting children by car be considerate about where 

they park. Please do not block the driveways of any of our neighbours. 

Welcome to our new Governor…Mr 

Robinson! 

We are delighted to announce that at 

the last full governors’ meeting Mr 

Robinson was invited and agreed to 

join the governing body as a co-opted 

member. We are sure you will all agree 

that he will be a fantastic asset to the 

Howard team. 

Issue 1 

Don’t forget to vote: 

Voting forms for the appointment of our new 

parent governor have gone out to all parents 

/ carers. Please remember to cast your vote 

and place it in the box outside the school 

office by 9.00am on Thursday 16th November. 

 


